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COASTAL PELAGIC SPECIES MANAGEMENT TEAM REPORT ON FISHERIES  
ALLOCATION REVIEW PROCEDURES 

 
The Coastal Pelagic Species Management Team (CPSMT) attended the Fisheries Allocation 
Review Policy presentation by Dr. Jim Seger, and reviewed the draft Council Operating Procedure 
27.  The CPSMT appreciates the importance of this issue and requests additional time to consider 
which CPS fishery sectors may fit within the definition of allocation, and which triggers should 
apply.   
 
Regarding Table 1 in Agenda Item D.4, Attachment 4, the CPSMT notes that it should be updated 
to reflect the fact that the live bait fishery now has required reporting, thereby allowing in-season 
monitoring of CPS live bait landings.   
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